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I support the current voting system in Oregon, created by SB 210, the "Motor Voter" 

system. Please DO NOT repeal this law. I am able to adequately research my votes, 

be confident in voting, and importantly not have to take time off work to vote. Thank 

you for keeping Oregon a leader in voter turnout in the US.  


